
RUSH NURSERY SCHOOL 
 

                                       May & June 2019                 
 
Dear Parents, 
 I can’t believe that this will be my final newsletter of the year. Our 
school year is winding down. It seems like we just began the school year. 
Time really does fly by when you are having fun. It has been a wonderful 
school year working and getting to know all of your children. Each and 
every one of them is special to me.  
 This month we will have a visit from the Henrietta firefighters. They 
bring us important safety lessons that are essential for your child to know 
and understand. They will teach us the difference between tools and toys. 
They tell the children to never touch matches and lighters. They show the 
children all the special things they wear when fighting a fire. If it is a nice 
day we will be able to see the fire trucks! 
           May and June we will be talking about Mother’s Day, the 
transformation from caterpillar to butterfly, planting, ants, and frogs. We do 
not have class on Monday, May 27th and Tuesday, May 28th for 
Memorial Day.  

June 5th will be our final day of nursery school for our 
Monday/Wednesday class and June 6th for our Tuesday/Thursday classes. 
This is our family picnic day. Morning class families please bring your child 
to school at 11:00 AM and join us for a picnic lunch at RNS. Afternoon 
class, please arrive at 12:30 PM and join us for a picnic lunch. You provide 
the lunch and a drink for your family. Our summer birthday children will 
provide the desserts and anyone else who would like to share a dessert. 
Everyone is invited to come and join us at our picnic. The picnic will be 
outside if the weather is nice so please hope for a sunny day! You may want 
to bring a blanket to sit on. We will begin in the room at 11:00 (AM class), 
12:30 (PM class) and then move outside.  You may drop your blankets, etc. 
outside before you come in. We will begin by singing a few of our favorite 
songs and the children will be receiving special certificates. The picnics will 
be in our gym, if the weather is not cooperating. The AM class will dismiss 
at 12:00, the PM class will dismiss at 1:30 PM. 

It truly has been a rewarding, fun-filled year. I would like to thank 
you for being such kind, supportive parents. I would also like to take this 
opportunity to thank all our parent volunteers. You are all wonderful! 

 



Aimee Doherty, Joyce Smith, Sheri Stevens and Joan Mix join me in 
thanking you for sharing your wonderful children with us. It has been great 
watching them learn and grow. We wish you a happy and fun filled summer. 
     Denise Chamberlain 
                                                       697-4178 
 
  
 
Dates to Remember 
 May 13 and 14 – Firefighters Visit 
          May 27 and 28 – No school – Memorial Day 
 May 29th and 30th  – Tinker Park 
                      
                 
           June 5th  – Family Picnic 
  AM Class – 11:00 - 12:00 
   Summer birthday friends:  Jack, Wyatt, Jameson, Viktor, 
Ben, Eli and Will Tran 
                     PM Class - Olivia 
 
         
 June 6th  - Family Picnic 
                     AM Class – 11:00 – 12:00 
                               Summer birthday friends: Malakai, Claire, William, 
Scarlett, Tucker, Rose, Lily, Jordan  
                                             
                     PM Class – 12:30 – 1:30 
             Summer birthday friends: Elliot, Savanna, Charlotte, 
Raelyn 
                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs 
Five Green and Speckled Frogs 
 
Verse 1 

Five green and speckled frogs 
Sitting on a speckled log 
Eating the most delicious bugs 
Yum!  Yum!  Yum! 
One jumped into the pool 
Where it was nice and cool 
Now there are four speckled frogs 
Ribbit, Ribbit 

Verse 2 
 Four green and speckled frogs… 
Verse 3 
 Three green and speckled frogs… 
Verse 4 
 Two green and speckled frogs… 
Verse 5 
 One green and speckled frog… 
 
 
Friends 
 
Make new friends 
But keep the old 
One is silver 
And the others gold. 
 
A circle is round 
It has no end 
That’s how long 
I want to be your friend! 
 
 
Rush Nursery School Cheer 
 
Rush Nursery School is number one. 
We know how to have some fun. 
Preschool is     where we play 
Here we do it, The Best Way!! 


